MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE REPORT January 12, 2012

- No meetings since December Board meeting
- Need to develop a baseline Membership list ASAP. Treasurer Roy Maurer will be working with us closely on that project. We will be tracking new members as well; our goal is 40 new households this year.
- Welcome Packet for new neighbors and for new ECCO members is being developed as well.
- Development of workshop ideas for the coming year we will present our ideas to the Board next month. We welcome any thoughts other Board members may have. We will be working closely with Wes Trout as well, since these fall under the "Projects" area.
- No other changes from our December report.

Submitted by Mary Eisenhart, Chairman